
WHO. WHO recommends seasonal influenza vaccination to pregnant women as the highest priority. 2012.  
https://www.who.int/immunization/newsroom/newsstory_seasonal_influenza_vaccination_pregnancy/en/

Who needs 
protection 

against 
influenza?

The World Health Organization recommends health workers, pregnant women, 
the elderly, children, and people with chronic conditions protect themselves 
from seasonal influenza by vaccinating every year.

www.who.int/influenza
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